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SYNOPSIS Authorizes the City Manager to execute an agreement with 

Harris Construction Management, Inc., for a new sidewalk 

on Harrison Street in the University District Development 

area, ARDOT Job No. 061416 SRTS(2012). Bid No. 

18026. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT Funding for the project is from an Arkansas Department of 

Transportation Safe Routes to School Grant for design and 

$100,000.00 in construction cost, and was authorized by 

Resolution No. 13,753.  The estimated total City match for 

construction, testing, and administrative costs is 

$38,000.00 from the 3/8-Cent Capital Improvement Sales 

and Compensating Use Tax, Special Project Activity No. 

TS40A060.  Amount for construction services is not to 

exceed $134,622.00, which is the base bid amount of 

$112,185.00, plus 20% contingencies. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND The project provides for the construction of a new 

sidewalk on Harrison Street, from 13th Street to 14th Street 

and from 22nd Street to 24th Street; and on 28th Street, from 

Harrison Street to Van Buren Street.  The Federal Safe 

Routes to Schools Grant was obtained in cooperation with 

the University of Arkansas Little Rock as co-sponsors with 

the City.   



BACKGROUND 

CONTINUED 

Harris Construction Management, Inc., was the lowest, 

responsive, responsible bid meeting specifications of four 

(4) bids received for the project.     

 


